
 

Special LCR Board meeting following LCR weekly meeting 
Eldridge Hotel 

 
 

May 22, 2017 
 
1. Members present:  Fred Atchison, Jim Peters, Audrey Coleman, Shelly 

McColm, Jim Evers, Megan Richardson, Jane Huesemann 
 

2.  Jane Huesemann, President of LCRF is requesting $3000 to purchase the 
Lawrence Kids Calendar.  Fred Atchison moved we authorize $3000, up to 
$5000 as needed as a loan to the Lawrence Central Rotary Foundation to 
purchase the Lawrence Kids Calendar.  Jim Evers seconded the motion and it 
passed unanimously. 

 
Respectfully submitted Shelly McColm 

http://www.lawrencecentralrotary.org/

